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BY RESS, EMAIL AND COURIER 
 
March 3, 2019 
 
Ms. Christine E. Long 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 
EB-2019-0045 – Hydro One Remote Communities Inc. – 2020 Distribution Rate 
Application – Response to Draft Decision and Rate Order 

 

On February 25, 2020 the Ontario Energy Board’s (“OEB”) issued a Draft Decision and Rate 
Order (“Draft Decision”) for Hydro One Remote Communities Inc. (“Remotes”) Distribution 
Rate Application. Comments on the Draft Decision were requested by March 3, 2020. 
 
This correspondence is to advise that, after reviewing the Draft Decision, Remotes does not have 
any comments. 
 
This filing has been submitted electronically using the OEB’s Regulatory Electronic Submission 
System and two (2) copies will be sent via courier. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY FRANK D’ANDREA 
 
Frank D’Andrea 
 
cc.EB-2019-0045 parties (electronic) 


